
Be sure to check here for weekly updates for family and friends. 
 
Update for 7/29/2020 
 
Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Facility Update Only: 
Today, we are receiving the results of our July 21  round of resident testing in the skilled nursing 
facility. We have one resident who has tested positive. 
 


